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Tuesday 3rd September 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the start of another new school year!  I do hope that you managed to 
enjoy some time away and found time to relax with your children.  Thank you for all your 
efforts in ensuring the children are in full school uniform and black shoes – they are all 
looking extremely smart.  I am glad to say that the children have all returned to school eager 
to learn, with positive attitudes and smiling faces!  As our Early Years and Reception children 
begin their new and exciting learning journey at St. Peter’s, I would like to extend an 
especially warm welcome to all of them and their families.  This year is set to be full of fun 
and exciting learning opportunities and I look forward to sharing these experiences with 
yourselves and your children during the course of the year. 
 
As our new year commences, we welcome Miss Cave who joins us in 3/4F. 
 
Please find below some up and coming dates for the next few weeks: 
 

 Monday 9-11th  September – Year 4 Colomendy Residential  

 Monday 9th September – Upton Hall Entrance Exam (Year 6) 

 Thursday 19th September – Cross Country Race at Arrowe Park 

 Friday 20th September – St. Anselm’s Entrance Exam (Year 6) 

 Monday 23rd September – 11+ Grammar Tests (Year 6) 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Darren Jones 
Headteacher 


